
Welcome to the Birthing Center at Columbus Regional Hospital 
 

The following information will help you find your way to the Birthing Center when you come to 
the hospital. 
 
WHERE DO I GO? 
If you are 20 weeks or more along in your pregnancy, please enter the hospital through the 
Courtyard Entrance.  If you need assistance, you can use the phone located to the left inside the 
first set of doors in the Courtyard Entrance.  If you do not require assistance, you may take the 
elevators across from the Courtyard Entrance and go to the right, walk a short distance to the 
Birthing Center which will be the last hallway on the left.  Please use the phone near the doors 
to notify the nursing staff that you have arrived. 
 
WHAT DO I DO IF IT IS NIGHT? 
If you arrive between 8:30 pm and 7:00 am, all entrances to the hospital are locked with the 
exception of the Emergency Department Entrance.  Please use the Emergency Entrance during 
the overnight hours.  Someone will be available to escort you to the birthing center. 
 
WHERE SHOULD WE PARK? 
The person driving can park temporarily at the Courtyard Entrance and then find a spot in the 
visitors parking after you have been assisted.   
 
WHERE DO I GO IF IT IS AN EMERGENCY? 
If you have a need for emergency care and are less than 20 weeks along in your pregnancy, 
please use the Emergency Department at Columbus Regional Hospital which can be accessed 
from 17th Street. 
 
BIRTHING CENTER VISITING HOURS: 
Visiting hours are from 10:00 a.m. until 8:00 p.m. unless you are laboring. No children under 14 
unless they are siblings of the baby. 
 
IF I HAVE QUESTIONS WHO SHOULD I CALL? 
Please call 812-376-5214 or 800-841-4938, ext. 5214   
 
Additional information can be found at CRH.ORG under service centers.  Look for Birthing 
Center. 


